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Mansfield Road

Eston
TS6 0RZ

Telephone: 01642 453157

Headteacher: Mrs P Petrie


  




          Fax: 01642 457323


Tuesday 27th March 

Dear Parents, 

The Year 5 and 6 children will be participating in a trip to the Life Centre in Newcastle. This trip will take place on Friday 20th April. The children will have the opportunity to experience interactive science activities, including a workshop, and go in the planetarium. 
The children will leave school by coach at 9:00am and return to school by 4:45pm. Children who usually have a school lunch will have a packed lunch ordered for them; however, they will need to bring their own drink. Children who usually bring a packed lunch to school should bring this as normal. 

We ask that the children wear their school jumpers but they can wear jeans, tracksuit bottoms etc. Also, all children will require a waterproof coat. We will not have enough time to go to the shop. Therefore, the children will not require any spending money. 

Including travel, the visit costs £14 per child but has been heavily subsidised by school and the cost to parents is £5 per child. 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the consent form below and attached with a contribution of £5 by Tuesday 17th April. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gatenby 

Mrs Lee

Mrs Martin

Mr Bennett
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Name of child: _______________________________________________________

I give permission for my child to participate in the visit to the Life Centre on Friday 20th April and enclose a £5 contribution.

Signed ______________________________________________________________

Emergency contact number(s) ____________________________________________
Please tick the appropriate box below. 


My child will be collected.


My child can walk home 


